SCHEDULE J
PUBLIC STATEMENT

On behalf of Selwyn House School, we wish to express our apologies and regrets to

former students who have presented claims asserting any form of sexual abuse during their
time at the school,

The school is in the process of communicating directly and personally with those who
have informed Selwyn House that they were victims of such abuse.

Selwyn House has reached a settlement with these former students and members of
their families which it hopes can help them to move past this matter.

Selwyn House is committed to offering all of its students a safe, high quality
education of exceptional depth and scope. It believes thal abuse of any sort should never be
tolerated. In furtherance of this principle, Selwyn House continues to create and foster an
environment of mutual respect and dignity for all.

The present public statement is made in accordance with the Settlement Agreement
approved by the Superior Court of Quebec on




